
A special meeting of the City Council was held at City Hall, 200 S. Main Street on
Monday, February 8, 2016.  The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.

Mayor Platte called the meeting to order.  

Present were Mayor Platte and Councilpersons Harri, McGee, Burke and Colestock.
None were absent.

The Agenda was approved as printed.

There were no Public Comments.

City Clerk Reinecke reviewed with Council the bids that had been received for the work
that needs to be performed on the City’s generators to be in RICE NESHAP
Compliance.  City Clerk Reinecke stated that Generator Technician Jon Flower had
reviewed all of the bids.  City Clerk Reinecke stated that she had contacted the two low
bidders for further clarification on when the work would be completed by.  

Council asked that City Clerk Reinecke contact the MPPA and get clarification on the
deadline that needs to be met to be in RICE NESHAP Compliance as well as how this
would affect the renewable energy credits that the City receives.

City Clerk Reinecke stated that it was the City’s recommendation to award the bid to
Farabee Mechanical, Inc.  This item will be added to the February 8th Regular Meeting
Agenda.

Council thanked City Clerk Reinecke for the review.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:13 p.m.

                                                                                                                               
Steven G. Platte, Mayor Kristy Reinecke, City Clerk


